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The best friend a kid can have

December 31, 2019

Mr. Vincent C. Theurer, Jr.
Director of Business Development
Approved Oil Company

6717 Fourth Avenue

Brooklyn, NY 11220

Dear Vincent,

34 Y2 East 12th Street, New York, NY 10003
t: 212.477.9450 | f:212.477.6541 | w: www.palnyc.c

It gives me great pleasure to thank you for supporting PAL’s Business Luncheons over the past

year with total gift of $2,400.

Your friendship to PAL keeps the organization strong and stable while bringing opportunities
and prospects for growth to kids that they otherwise would never have.

My wishes for a very Happy New Year and my deepest appreciation for your friendship.

Sincerely,

John A. Catsimatidis
PAL Vice Chairman



